From: Wanda Crotwell

To: Braddock, Kenneth

Cc: Hamby, Phil; Smith, Cynthia; Naomi Lett

Subject: Re: Executive Order 2022-19 - Directing Additional Safeguards to Ensure Transparency Accountability - 07 Jul
2022

Date: Monday, July 4, 2022 4:34:16 PM

Attachments: Outlook-Careers em.png

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Thank you! We stand ready to do whatever needs to be done. Please let me know if there is a
particular format for United Way to follow in providing this information. I am adding Naomi
Lett, CEO of United Way Association of South Carolina, to this email chain so that she
receives the information directly from you as well. I have already forwarded your previous
email to her. Thank you again.

Wanda Crotwell
The Southern Group
T: 803.733.2255
C: 803.271.9209

From: Braddock, Kenneth <BraddockK@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 6:42:08 PM

To: Wanda Crotwell <crotwell@thesoutherngroup.com>

Cc: Hamby, Phil <HambyP@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>; Smith, Cynthia <SmithC@tag.scmd.state.sc.us>
Subject: Executive Order 2022-19 - Directing Additional Safeguards to Ensure Transparency
Accountability - 07 Jul 2022

Ms.Crotwell,

Please see the attached Executive Order that was published today by the Office of the
Governor. This will impact the upcoming distribution of the pass thru funds designated in
the State 2022-2023 Budget.

In summary:

Directs state agencies to take the following steps:

¢ Prior to disbursing the funds, state agencies must receive a plan for how the state
funds will be invested and how that plan will provide a public benefit.

o State agencies that receive earmarked appropriations must make all available
information on each earmark available for public view on the agency's website — in
real time.

o All appropriated funds must be delivered to the entity designated in the
Appropriations Act, effectively ending the previous practice of legislators hand-
delivering checks.

o State agencies must report back to the Governor and Executive Budget Office on
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their compliance with the directives in the order.

Ken Braddock

Chief of Staff for State Operations
South Carolina Military Department
Office of the Adjutant General

1 National Guard Road

Columbia, SC 29201-4752

(O) (803) 299-4445

(C) (803) 908-3684
braddockk@tag.scmd.state.sc.us
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